
7-1-2020

Dear Solaris Residents, Family and Friends:

We are reporting a staff member tested positive for COVID today, but we have very good news in this case. All 
of our staff was tested on 6/11/20 and 100% of the test results are negative. A family member of this staff 
tested positive in the community. The last day worked by our staff member was 6/17/20. Our staff member was
required to stay home and tested negative again on 6/18/20. The staff member remained in quarantine at 
home and tested again on 6/24/20. The test results came back positive today 7/1/20. As you can see, there has 
been no exposure to anyone at our center in this case.

As always, thank you for trusting us to serve your family.

Sincerely,

David Cross, Administrator


